November 24, 2015

Dear Superintendent Palzet and Pleasantdale School Board,

Please accept my official resignation from Pleasantdale Middle School. An unexpected opportunity has
come my way, and with much thought and deliberation, | have decided to take a new path in my career.

My last day will be December 18, 2015.

Please know that it was a very difficult decision. | have truly enjoyed working alongside everyone here
at Pleasantdale. It has been both a rewarding and memorable experience. | wish the school district and

staff only the best in their future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Pana Campbell



